
Playing Field Update September 2023 

Limited update for August due to holidays - 

• Beginning of the month cut down brambles and overhanging vegetation along 
spinney footpath at rear, around gate to field and couple of benches. Needs some 
further work to get on top of growth.  

• Numerous requests to lower temporary fence to gain access from far left corner - 
discussed with DB and lowered. Previously trampled down wire fencing will need to 
consider removing this to avoid trip hazard.  

• ROSPA report on playground circulated. Number of medium to low risk issues which 
will need discussing regarding any remedial work. Main issue of note is rot of swing 
frame base. 

• Have a number of things planned in September - meeting with play equipment 
providers, discussions around trail through spinney and catch up with Ardley FC. 
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